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May the Faith be with You 

     This Sunday marks the 4th day of May. While it may not mean much to you, there 
are some Star Wars fans out there that beg to differ.  Based on the iconic saying "May 

the force be with you," enthusiasts have coined the day, "May the 4th be with you!"  
       Well, we're adding something more this weekend to some special young adults... It 

is confirmation weekend and we are celebrating as we encourage these followers of 
Christ as they grow in their faith.  "May the Faith be with you," is our prayer for those 

who would believe and place their trust and hope in the One Who is out of this 
world.  Come worship with us and give God the glory for all that He has done! 
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       Calling all middle and high school students! This Wednesday (6-7:30pm) we'll be 
meeting to finish our study through the book of Daniel. In this study we've looked at 

the story of four young Israelites who were faced with a choice: remain faithful 
followers in a foreign land or bow before an empire that hated God. This week we'll 

take a look and reflect on how our faithfulness to God during hard times can positively 
impact others. This year has flown by and we only have two more weeks before we 
take a break for the summer. If you haven't joined yet, or know someone you could 

invite, now is a great time! 
 
  

 

        Church Members are invited to the special voters' meeting to vote on the motion 
of removal of a Board Member at New Hope on May 4th, at 10:15am, following the 

worship service. Update: Cancelled in email on May 2nd. 
 
  



 

     Get your brat here!  Watch a little baseball!  Have a great time!  The information is 
listed above and we want to get together for some food, fun and fellowship.  The brats 
are free of charge, but you'll need to purchase the tickets for the game ahead of time... 

simply use the QR code or contact Matt Kohler for more details.  Deadline for ticket 
sales is Monday, May 5th! 

 

 

     New Hope Christian School is a private Christ-centered school serving families 
throughout the Fox Valley area with children in preschool through 8th grade. God, the 

Creator of heaven and earth, cannot be separated from history, literature, 
mathematics, science, or any other academic discipline. Christian education must 

strive to acknowledge, understand, and nurture each individual's God-given abilities. 
Contact Information for all positions: careers@newhopeconnect.org 
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Bryan Danz - 4/30 
Kyle Besaw - 5/5 

 

 

 

 

 
Click here to support New Hope Ministries. 
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